
Monday, April 6, 9:00 to 11:00 
Remote Learning Information! 

 
On Monday, April 6th, from 9:00 to 11:00, you will be able to pick up your child’s remote learning 
packet and supplies from PPS. Since my class is on the Green Hall, you will enter the bus loop from 
Wetumpka Street to receive your packet and supplies. Please have your child’s name and Mrs. Syslo 
on a large sign. You must remain in your car! Please be patient while our staff gathers your student’s 
belongings from the green hall and brings it to your car. The learning packet will contain 2 weeks’ 
worth of work. We will do this same pick up process for April 20 and May 4.   
 
Tuesday, April 7th, will be our first day of remote learning! The second-grade teachers will be 
sharing the responsibility for teaching all second-grade students. There will be four videos each 
week for Reading and Math uploaded on our PPS Learning YouTube channel. I will share this 
information by group emails and updates on my webpage. After watching the daily video, your child 
will complete the Reading and Math sheet that correlates to the lessons.  Remember when watching 
these videos, this is a new experience for our teachers and very much out of our comfort zone.   
 
If you have your library book at home, please bring it with you when you come to pick up the 
learning packet and supplies. We will make sure the books get to Mrs. Bedwell. I have already 
collected the library books that were left at school in student desks. 
 
As we discussed in our ZOOM meeting, I am here to help your child continue learning and finishing 
second grade strong!  If your child has a particular interest (topic) they want to learn more about, 
let me know. I will find video links and other information and send to you. This will save you time as 
a parent and I can make sure the sites are safe for our second graders. I will continue to send 
emails weekly with enrichment ideas that your child can do at home; like the landform links 
previously sent. 
 
Please contact me through email, text, or phone if you have any questions. We will continue to have 
ZOOM meetings as well. 
 
It made my heart so happy seeing all the smiling faces on ZOOM. I can’t wait to see everyone in 
person “from a distance” on Monday when you drive through to pick up your learning packet and 
supplies. 
 
We are all in this together and I am always available to help your child and you.   
 
Hugs and Prayers, 
Mrs. Syslo 
 


